
COURT APPOINTED SPECIAL ADVOCATES 

SEPTEMBER 2018 NEWSLETTER 

Thursday  

September 11th  

will be our  

Fall Kick-Off to  

Noon-Networking! We will 

be hosting Tabitha Evans 

and Erica Marshall from 

Hobby Horse: Parenting 

Program who will be  

discussing the  

programs their  

agency offers.  

See you here!! 

Happy September Birthdays! 

Lori Marquart– 3rd  

Cindy Logsdon– 14th  

Enjoy Your Special Day! 

Our office will be closed on Monday  

September 3rd in observance of Labor Day.   

We will reopen on Tuesday  

September 4th for normal hours.  

A much needed new CASA 

volunteer training will  

begin Tuesday  

September 25th and run 

through October 22nd.  

We need 15 additional  

volunteers. Please pass the 

word and call our office for 

additional information.  

Two very important evening In-Services  

coming up…..please mark your calendar!!! 

 
*Back by popular demand, we are opening our 
new CASA volunteer training to all volunteers 
who would like to hear Judge Wooleyhan speak.  
The Judge will discuss how a case comes to him 
through the court system, his perspective on why 
CASA is valuable to him, and will answer 
non-specific case questions. We hope to see you 
here on Thursday September 27th at 5:00 pm. 
RSVP’s appreciated.  
 
*Mandatory for all CASA Volunteers: Marcia 
Ryan will be conducting an attachment and  
trauma training. This training will be held during 
CASA training at the CASA office on Thursday 
October 11th at 5:30.We look forward to seeing 
you unless we hear otherwise.  
 
*Great training on reverse side– Let us know if 
you are interested. The agency will pay for any 
volunteers who wish to attend.  

“It’s easy to make a 

buck.  It’s a lot tougher to 

make a difference.”  

– Tom Brokaw  




